KPDSB French Programs Continue to Expand in Kenora!
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Beaver Brae and Valleyview are hosting a French Program Information Night on February 26!

Stop in to Valleyview any time between 5:00pm to 7:00pm. Dinner is provided and information about our French programs will be available.

Beaver Brae Secondary School has announced the return of our Extended French program beginning in Grade 7 for September 2015! This direction is
being taken in anticipation of providing a full French Immersion program for students currently in our French Immersion program at Valleyview School when
they advance to Beaver Brae in 2020. The BBSS Extended French program will provide French language instruction for 50% of the school day and will
allow students to accumulate sufficient French language instruction to continue with an Extended French program in high school. Grade 7 students will be
able to maintain a schedule that accesses BBSS’s popular academy program and at the same time prepare for an opportunity to extend their French
enrichment through high school. Our Extended French program will help us develop a seamless transition for immersion students and will also provide a
French language opportunity for those who may not wish to maintain a full immersion pathway.

Visit WWW.KPDSB.ON.CA to learn more!



